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Welcome to the first edition of the Borland
Bulletin. 

As another way to keep our local community in
touch with what's been happening at Borland we
have decided to publish the bulletin quarterly, so

you can expect to see this newsletter popping
into your inboxes each season.



It's hard to believe we are already
a quarter of the way through the
year. It has been a year since the
Covid-19 lockdown hit New
Zealand and we are so grateful
reflecting on where we are now,
in comparison to a year ago and
our gratitude goes out to our
local community for making sure
we are still here a year on.

We had a very successful AGM at
Borland in October with the best
attendance of the community we
have had for a number of years.
This was a great way for people
to also have a look at the lodge
and an opportunity to meet with
us. At that meeting, Life
Memberships were awarded to
Anne McCracken and John
McHugh for their many years of
work on the trust and we do
appreciate all the time and effort
they give to Borland.
Congratulations John and Anne. 

All credit for the lodge
presentation goes to our
managers, Raewyn and Alan Lowe
and the dedication they put in
keeping the buildings and
grounds looking so good. 

We would like to thank you
all for your support and wish
you a safe and happy Easter

weekend. We hope to see
you soon.

T H E  C E O ' S

M E S S A G E

We hope you enjoy reading our
newsletter and remember to also keep
in touch with what is happening at
Borland through our Facebook page
@borlandlodge

Life members John McHugh and Anne
McCracken with Chairman Grant Hubber at

the Borland AGM last year

M E S S A G E  F R O M  O U R  C H A I R M A N

By Grant Hubber



Lions Clubs and in particular the Lions
Club of Winton have a lengthy
association with the Borland Trust. We
have just completed our annual
weekend visit during the Waitangi
weekend with 23 members of our Club
attending.

W I N T O N  L I O N S  V O L U N T E E R  A T
B O R L A N D

On the Saturday we do scheduled
maintenance, in this case cleaning and
painting the outside seats, as well as
cleaning and painting the steps of the
older chalets. Plus whatever other jobs
are required to be done. For us going
to Borland, aside from supporting the
Trust is also an opportunity for us as
Lions to have social interaction in what
is a special environment.

The Lions Club of Winton proudly
kicked off a fundraiser for the Trust
last year with a $5500 donation
ensuring its survival during the COVID
period. Our weekend is another way
for us to support Borland Trust, the
motto of Lions being “We Serve”.



Our popular self-contained unit, Bechtels, is
getting it's bathroom refurbished. The vinyl goes
down at the end of April and we can't wait to
share the finished photos with you in our June
edition. Below are some of the photos of the
rennovation in progress.

For those who aren't familiar with Bechtels, it is
a self-contained unit with a separate bedroom
consisting of a queen bed. The bathroom has a
toilet and wet area shower and both have
handrails. This unit also has a kitchen/dining
area with a stove, fridge, microwave and toaster.
There's a television in the lounge area for all to
enjoy. 

A big thank you to Keith Cooper and team for
their work on this exciting refurbishment.

B E T C H E L S  G E T S  A  M A K E O V E R



Lake Monowai Road
suspension bridge
maintenance

In February the Southland District
Council sent us a letter which
outlined some important information
about road closures. Maintenance
work is being carried out on the Lake
Monowai suspension bridge and will
be undertaken by Fulton Hogan. 

The work is programmed to
commence on Wednesday 24th of
March and will take approximately 4
weeks. The closures will occur from
6pm to 6am, Sunday through to
Thursday, finishing on 21 April 2021.

The bridge will be open at weekends,
from 6am Friday until 6pm Sunday,
and also during Easter weekend.

For Easter weekend the bridge will be
open from 6am Thursday, 1 April,
until 6pm Wednesday 7 April, when
work will resume.
If an emergency occurs during these
closures, contractors working on site
will have plans in place to ensure
emergency services and other
supporting vehicles can cross the
bridge.

I M P O R T A N T  N O T I C E S







O U T  A N D  A B O U T  A T
B O R L A N D
Check out these recent images that have been shared on Facebook of some of our
local community enjoying their stays at Borland. To book your next adventure please
visit https://www.borlandlodge.co.nz/

Love was in the air at Borland in February as Rory and Sarah
tied the knot with friends at family at Borland.

 A special thank you to the photographer Nicole Mennell for
sharing these photos with us on Facebook.

The Te Anau
school juniors
enjoying the
outdoors at

Borland

The juniors at Te
Anau school
having fun

learning to use
the climbing wall

in March


